

Dear Success in Challenges Community,

We hope this message finds you, your family, and your friends safe and well. As the COVID-19 pandemic continues to pose unprecedented personal and institutional challenges, we want you all to know that Success in Challenges is committed to our ongoing work in supporting the community through our new and safe way of programming.

For the community's safety and your own, CDC Guidelines will be enforced for every in-person event, program, and activities. Live recording opportunities will be available for those who wish to stay at home and our children's programs will remain virtual until further notice.

We thank you all for your continued support and understanding.

Respectfully, Success in Challenges Team